
 

 

 
19th March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our continued efforts to develop the community of Jarrow School, while also 
introducing some healthy competition between students, we will be launching a School House 
System in September 2025. 
 
The intention is for this to encourage a sense of pride and belonging, as well as promote 
personal development and collaboration among students. 
 
Over the course of this week, during their regular assemblies, I will be giving students a sneak 
preview into our plans for the House System, and asking them to vote on their preferred 
choices for House Names. As part of our Jarrow School Community, I would also like your 
opinion on this. For further information on the House System alongside the options for House 
Names, please see the attached PowerPoint following this letter. 
 
To vote on your preferred choices for House Names please use the link below. You should 
select the 4 names that you believe would be most representative of Jarrow School. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/nmsM6zSz0J 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work to provide the best educational experience 
for our students. We look forward to seeing the positive impact the House System will have on 
our school community. 

 
 
Yours sincerely   
 

  
 
 

Mr L Rochford      
lrochford@jarrowschool.com                      
Assistant Head Teacher             
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House Name Vote 
(X)

Angel House

Marsden House

Bede House

Cookson House

Wilkinson House

Stephenson House

Palmers House

To vote, you must place an ‘X’ in each of the Four
boxes that you believe would be representative of our 
Jarrow School Community as House Names.

Your ballot slip should have Four boxes marked with an 
‘X’.

Place your completed slip in the ballot box in the 
dining hall as you leave.
















